
 

Appendix 1: The potential follow up actions from the GP sustainability 

workshop 

1. Information currently available 

 Much of the CQC inspection information is already available on their 

website http://www.cqc.org.uk/content/doctorsgps 

 

2. Information has been produced (but to confirm if in public realm)  

  The summary of patient views complied by Healthwatch and Community 

Voice (tbc if a public document)  

 

3. Information to be requested now for OSC members (and who from) 

a) Briefing to be requested from John Childs (NHS Brighton & Hove) on GP 

clusters, including size and numbers of registered patients, the impact of 

delegated commissioning, what would happen if further surgeries close 

(including contingency plans)  

b) Briefing from Healthwatch about actual service delivery re: clusters, 

collaboration and patient participation  

c) Briefing from CQC about the monitoring the viability and vulnerability of the 

GP practices in Brighton & Hove  

 

4. Ongoing updates to be requested for OSC 

a) 6 monthly updates on GP performance and sustainability  - from NHSE 

and   CCG  

b) 6 monthly updates on CQC inspections  

 

5. Further actions for OSC 

 Repeat the workshop in 12 month’s time 
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